

June 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Ormiston Victory Academy

Ormiston Victory Academy
Middleton Crescent, Costessey, Norwich, NR5 0PX
Tel: 01603742310

Email: PA@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk



Class of 2024 Results Day: Thursday 22nd August 2024

Primarily may we take this opportunity to thank you for your support and effort this year with our Year 11 students. The anticipated day will soon be upon us and we would like to formally invite students to attend the results day that will take place on **Thursday 22nd August**.

Please accept this invitation to one of the most significant days of your child's life. All of the hard work and dedication has led to this moment, and we welcome them to join us at the academy to celebrate this milestone moment in their lives and to reflect on the results that will be received.

Students are welcome to collect their examination results between **9:00-10:00am** in the **Main Hall**; thereafter, students will be required to have a one-to-one interview with a member of staff about their next steps and Sixth Form placements at the academy in September.

If your child cannot attend the event in person on the day and you have concerns regarding your child's results, please do not hesitate to contact our Examinations Office using the following email address: A.Arger@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk

Please note the following **IMPORTANT** information regarding results collection:

- If students are unable to attend in person they may ask someone to collect their results on their behalf. However, that person MUST have a signed note from the student authorising them to collect the results. We cannot allow another person to collect a student's results without this.
- If students wish to have their results posted home, the Exams Office requires a stamped, addressed envelope (minimum A5) to be provided by you and to arrive no later than Tuesday 16th July 2024. This should be addressed 'For the urgent attention of the Exams Officer'.
- We are unable to issue results over the telephone under any circumstances.

For our students the exams are now over and Results Day 2024 will be the first day of the rest of their lives; we would be honoured to share this momentous occasion with them. We look forward to seeing them on the day.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs O. Ballentine

(NL Ballentue

Vice Principal for Quality of Education

Mr.O. Willia

Mr O. Willis

Assistant Principal for Outcomes













